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Chair Golden, Vice-Chair Nash, and Members of the Committee: 

 

I strongly support HB 2978-A.  Wildlife crossings have proven to be effective and we 

needs more crossing structures across Oregon.  

 

HB 2978-A and an option for permanent state-level funding to support wildlife 

crossing initiatives will improve the safety of Oregon’s roadways and help vulnerable 

wildlife who need to pass over our roads during their migrations/search for food, etc. 

 

Please build on the important progress at the state legislature over the past five years 

by passing HB 2978-A. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Denise LaBuda 


